
*SPECIAL NOTICE* 
Commission’s Response to the Coronavirus Health Emergency 

Health experts have identified “social distancing” as necessary to contain or 

halt the spread of the coronavirus pandemic that is threatening our 

population throughout the country and world.  In light of Orders from the 

Governor of Maryland and Chief Judge of the Maryland Judiciary, the 

Commission on Judicial Disabilities’ physical office will be closed or 

minimally staffed until at least April 6, 2020.   While we continue to do our 

best, there will unavoidably be delays in acknowledging and processing 

complaints, responding to requests for information, returning phone calls 

and conducting business as usual.   To reach the Commission directly, 

please leave a message in the general mailbox at (410) 694-9380 and staff 

will try to respond within twenty-four (24) business hours (Monday through 

Friday).  This information will be updated as necessary. Thank you for your 

patience and understanding.  

 

The Honorable Michael W. Reed, Chair- Commission on Judicial Disabilities  

  


